
Rules Committee, 

Please vote yea on HB2927. As an American and an Oregonian, I am tired of feeling like my 

vote doesn't count. I felt like my vote didn't count and the election was stolen in the 2000 

presidential election, when the candidate who received a half-million fewer votes than his 

opponent became the President. I felt that way all the more when I saw an another 

presidential election go to the opposition candidate in 2016 , even though the winner received 

3 million fewer votes than the loser. Clearly, gerrymandering is rendering the voting choices 

of the majority of the American people moot. Please vote yea on HB2927, and help the 

American people have their votes count. 

Brian Clark  

Grants Pass, OR 

Brian Clark  

returntoforever75@gmail.com  

448 Irena Rd  

Grants Pass, Oregon 97526 

 

  

 

 
 

mailto:returntoforever75@gmail.com

